Georgia Town Administrator

From: Matt Bloomer <mbloomer@firmspf.com>
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 8:31 AM
To: Georgia Town Administrator

Subject: RE: American Tower

We could reach out again to try to get some attention.

Or we could hope it fell through the cracks. (The statute of limitations for written contract claims is 8
years... so they do still have some time to rediscover the issue and bring suit.)

It probably comes down to what would be best for the Town’s financial planning.

Matthew A. Bloomer, Esq.
SP&F Attorneys, P.C.
P: 802-660-2555

From: Georgia Town Administrator <administrator@townofgeorgia.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2024 12:00 PM

To: Matt Bloomer <mbloomer@firmspf.com>

Subject: American Tower

Hello,
Should we reach out to American Tower or what for them to respond to the email that was sent?

Thankyou,

Cheryl Letourneau

Town Administrator

47 Town Common Road North

St. Albans, VT 05478
(802) 524-3524



